
Dear Columbus Class, 
 

My name is Mrs Akintomide and I will be your new 
teacher in September. I can’t wait to meet you all 
and get settled into our new class. When you 
arrive on the first day we will show you around the 
Year Two area and tell you where to put your 
things, so please don’t worry about that.  

I’m so excited to make a start on our new learning 
journey together. I enjoy reading stories and 
making them come to life with special voices and 
actions, I hope you will join in too. We have loads 
of fun in Year Two and get to do lots of creative 
things, like making our very own Pop-up Pirate 
books! There will be lots of new and fascinating 
topics for us to learn about too.  

I can’t wait to get to know you and find out all 
about what you like to do, what you are good at 
and also what you would like to get better at.  Be 
sure to have a super summer and I look forward to 
hearing all about the fun things you have done.  

                    From 

                           Mrs Akintomide 

 


